
From: Eva Turner < > 
Date: Sat, 21 Jan 2023 at 20:33 
Subject: Local Plan Examination Stage 2 Consultation 
To: < > 
 

Dear Ms Copsey, 
please see my contribution to the Consultation. 
I believe the Council's target of 1,800 homes is excessive and is not supported in their evidence to 
the Inquiry. The lower figure of 1,284 proposed by the GLA should be the figure adopted in the Local 
Plan which will encourage lower height developments and help to protect the views from Epping 
Forest and the Lea Valley. Heights over 10 storeys will have a detrimental impact on the street scene 
across the Borough. 
 
Eva Turner 
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